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Representative Pettis:

I spoke to Trisha Pugal today, and she tentatively agreed to the language that appears
in this amendment.  She still wants to check with some people to see if they agree but,
given the fact that the amendment is needed today, she doesn’t want to slow the process
down.  Trisha and I agreed that I’d prepare the amendment so you could review it and
we could make changes in another version if that becomes necessary.
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